
From: vickie veltman [mailto:vickiebanjo@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, September 18, 2017 12:36 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: Map Refinement Project Testimony 
 
Hello, 
     I am writing to support the property owners at  1604 NE 45th Avenue's request for a zoning 
change from RH status to R1 status.  I am a a neighbor at 1525 NE 46th Avenue Portland, 
Oregon 97213.  
Sincerely, 
Vickie Veltman 
 
 
 


